

## Park Lane Prímary & Nursery School

**Executive Head:** Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

Friday 1st February 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Year 3 Production - 'The Pied Piper'

On the evening of **Wednesday 13th February at 6.00pm** and morning of **Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> February at 9.00am** the children in Year 3 will be presenting their production of "The Pied Piper".

As our Year 3 productions are very popular, we urge you to book your FREE tickets as soon as possible, only a maximum of **TWO tickets** per family can be booked; this includes any older siblings attending.

Please visit <a href="https://Theparklane.parentseveningsystem.co.uk">https://Theparklane.parentseveningsystem.co.uk</a> and log in with the following information:

Student's First Name Student's Surname Date of Birth information

The closing date for booking the tickets online is Tuesday 12th February.

If you do not have access to the internet or experience any problems please contact the school office who will be happy to book the tickets on your behalf.

Should you wish to apply for more tickets, please register with the school office and tickets will be allocated accordingly.

We would appreciate that no pre-school children attend the performances. Also, for Health and Safety reasons we must request that everyone in the audience is seated.

Yours sincerely,

Miss H Grainger

Mrs S Rouse